
To whom it may concern, 
 
Creating benefit districts is more of a benefit to developers than to homeowners.  The developer is 
creating an area to build and making a profit while passing the expense on to the homeowners already 
in the area.  In my personal case the benefit district that is trying to be put on my property is for a road 
that I will literally never use which is ridiculous.  Developers should be responsible through their 
planning to build the infrastructure needed for the area they are making a profit on without pushing it 
off to current homeowners.  I expect you will make the right decision and not allow these expenses to 
be passed on any longer.   
 
Thank You for your time serving this community.   
 
Brian Haug  


